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From the Secretary’s Desk 
 

Greetings Brethren from the 

secretary’s desk. I hope this 

newsletter finds you and your 

family in good health.  I hope you 

had a great Thanksgiving and now 

looking toward Christmas. 

 

At the first stated meeting in 

November, the lodge voted 

favorably to amend the by-laws 

which included a dues increase.  

The annual dues are now $100.00.  

Dues letters have been mailed out 

and they are due and payable by 

January 1, 2019 

 

 

 

 

On Sunday December 9th we will 

be having our monthly pancake 

breakfast.  Brethren, this is a 

monthly fundraiser that support 

the maintenance and upkeep of the 

lodge.  Come out and enjoy a great 

breakfast, fellowship, and help 

with the cooking and cleanup.  We 

would really appreciate all the help 

we can get. 

 

We are working with the Masonic 

Home of Missouri again this year 

and participating in their Creating 

a Partnership Program.  We have 

17 Children that we are purchasing 

clothing, school supplies and 

hygiene items for this year.  We 

will also be providing Toys, outside 

of the Creating a Partnership 

Program, for these 17 Children and 

providing a Christmas meal for 

these five families.  Out Christmas 

party is scheduled for Sunday 

December 23rd, where the families 

will come and pick up their gifts, 

and Christmas meal fixings.  

Brethren, this is what your Charity 

donations go for and our charity 

fund has been a little low for a 

while.  We have had a few 

anonymous donations to help bring 

it up a little, so we could do our 

Christmas Program. 

 

Brethren, I am saddened to inform 

you that we have lost two brothers 

since the last newsletter.  Brother 

William H Vaughn passed away 

April 22nd, 2018 and I just found 

out about it. 

 

Continued Below 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website information: 

Webmaster: W.B. Keith Oxby 

New website address is:  

http://www.tablerocklodge680.org/ 

If you have anything you would 

like to see on it, please email him 

at ozarkenglishman@gmail.com 
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Installed Officers of Table 

Rock Lodge #680 for 

 2018-2019  

• • • 

W.B. Glen Rosenburg, W.M. 

Bro. Harry Mackey, S.W. 

Bro. Loren Oden, J.W.  

R.W.B. John Pace, Treasurer 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins, Secretary 

W.B. Fred Ybarra, Chaplain 

Marshal – Bro. John Elvin   

R.W.B. Greg Yoder, S.D. 

J.D. - Open 

W.B. Ross Anderson, S.S. 

Bro. Robert Brown, J.S. 

W.B. Don Schwenn, Tiler 

Lodge Education Officer,    

R.W.B. Greg Yoder 

Masonic Home Representative,         

R.W.B. John Pace 
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More from the Secretary 
 

Also, W.B. John R. Johnson passed 

away on Thanksgiving Day, 

November 22nd.  He served Table 

Rock Lodge #680 as Worshipful 

Master in 2006-2007.  Please keep 

these brother’s family in your 

prayers. The lodge funeral team 

drove to Bolivar and performed 

the Masonic Funeral Service. We 

had eight brothers from our lodge 

that made the trip and there were 

seven brothers from Bolivar Lodge 

came out as well. 

 

Brethren, if you change your email 

address, your residence address, 

phone number, etc. please let me 

know so I can update the records 

on the Grand Lodge database. 

 

This month, on our first stated 

meeting, December 11th, 2018 the 

ladies of the Eastern Star are 

having a Pot-Luck, (they are 

bringing the food). We are 

combining this into a Family Night 

meal. Invite your family to come 

with you to eat that evening and 

enjoy the meal and fellowship.  

 

I wish each one of you and your 

family a Merry Christmas and 

Happy New year.  

 

Hope to see you in lodge.  

 

Fraternally, 

 

Barry Jenkins - Secretary.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PANCAKES WAFFLES 

AND MORE 

 

SUNDAY 

 December 9th, 2018 

 

8:00 A.M. - NOON 

INVITE YOUR FAMILY, 

FRIENDS, AND 

NEIGHBORS FOR ALL YOU 

CAN EAT! 

Pancakes, Waffles 

scrambled eggs, bacon, 

sausage, hash browns, 

biscuits & gravy, juice, 

and coffee! 

Price $7.00 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

Please plan to help in 

preparing the food as 

well as serving. Extra 

special help is needed in 

the cleanup! Don’t let 

just a few do all the 

work come out and do 

your part.  Funds go to 

the upkeep and 

Maintenance of our 

Lodge. 

December Dates To 

Remember: 
 

Dec. 6th Galena Lodge Meeting 

Dec. 9th Pancake Breakfast 

Dec. 11th Stated Meeting 

Dec. 13th Executive Board Meeting 

Dec. 23rd Christmas Party  

December Birthdays 
 

Dec. 2 Eric Bruning 

Dec. 5 Larry Way 

Dec. 11 Kurt Garvey 

Dec. 15 Jon Moore 

Dec. 16 William Adamik 

Dec 22 Michael Ward 

Dec. 23  Jerald Herring 

Dec 29 Ron Mixer 

 

Lodges in 43 District 
 

Meeting Nights 

Billings       2nd Tue. 7:00 PM 

Branson     1st & 3rd Mon. 7:00 PM 

Forsyth     2nd Thur. 7:00 PM 

Friend       1st Tue. 7:30 PM 

Galena       1st & 3rd Thur. 7:00 PM 

Sparta Friday before full Moon 
 

 

 

Table Rock Lodge #680 

Trustees 
 

W.B. Glen Rosenburg – W.M. 

Bro. Harry Mackey – S.W. 

Bro. Loren Oden – J.W. 

R.W.B. John Pace – Treasurer 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins – Secretary 

W.B. Kenny Adkins  

Term Expires Aug 2019 

R.W.B. Greg Yoder  

Term Expires Aug 2020 


